

9.
SINIF

.....LİSESİ
2024-2025 EĞİTİM ÖĞRETİM YILI
İNGİLİZCE
2. DÖNEM 1. YAZILI

Adı
Soyadı
Sınıfı No

PUAN:

1. Soru (15 Puan)	2. Soru (15 Puan)	3. Soru (15 Puan)	4. Soru (20 Puan)	5. Soru (15 Puan)	6. Soru (20 Puan)	Aldığı Puan
.....						

Aşağıda verilen açık uçlu soruları cevaplayınız.

Sorubak

S1

Complete the sentences with the correct personal traits.

My best friend, Alex, is a ----- person because he always tells the truth, no matter what.
He is very ----- because he easily understands how others feel and tries to support them.
However, he never likes waiting and wants everything to happen immediately, so he is a bit -----

S2

Read the text below and compare the characteristics of Emma and Lisa using the given personal traits.

Emma and Lisa are close friends, but they have very different personalities. Emma is outgoing and loves meeting new people, while Lisa prefers to spend time alone and avoids crowded places. Emma always looks on the bright side and expects good things to happen, whereas Lisa often worries about the future and thinks negatively. Emma enjoys helping others and is always ready to support her friends, but Lisa usually focuses on her own tasks and doesn't offer help often. In their free time, Emma loves outdoor activities like hiking and cycling, while Lisa prefers reading books or watching movies at home.

- Sociable
- Pessimistic
- Self-centered
- Adventurous

S3

Cappadocia has one of the most fascinating scenes in the world. It's located in the city of Nevşehir. Thousands of people visit Cappadocia, especially for fairy chimneys. Tourists join the hot-air balloon tours at sunrise or safari tours at sunset. They also visit underground cities in Derinkuyu or go trekking along Ihlara Valley. There are many things to do in Cappadocia. Moreover, there are many traditional and international restaurants there.

- Where is Cappadocia located?
- What are some activities tourists can do in Cappadocia?
- What kind of restaurants can be found in Cappadocia?

S4

Imagine you are on vacation with your best friend in a foreign city. One morning, your friend went shopping, but you preferred to stay in the hotel. After some time, you decided to go for a walk but couldn't find your phone. You decided to leave a note for your friend at the hotel reception.

Write a short message to leave at the reception desk for your friend.

S5

Read the text below and number the sentences to reorder the short story correctly.

- Of course, I need your name and when you would like to travel.
..... From İstanbul to Amsterdam one-way economy class. Here is your ticket.
..... Good morning. I'd like to buy a ticket to Amsterdam.
..... I am Sarah Foster. On June 12, and one way, please.
..... Let me check. It is OK, thank you.

S6

Write down a paragraph about a historical place you visited in Türkiye last summer answering all the questions below.

- Where did you go?
- When did you go there?
- What did you see there?
- Why was it important?
- How did you feel there?

Not: Sınav süresi 40 dakikadır.

Ders Öğretmeni

(Sorubak, 2025)